
 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week as we have doing checks around the school in preparation for our 
Open Evening next week and I have been so impressed with how well students 
have settled into the new school year. As I go into classes I am seeing students 
thoroughly engaged in their lessons. Student are arriving equipped to learn and 
showing the attitude to learning and respect for their teachers and peers that 
we love to see. Well done all! 

 
Now that we are in full swing you will see 
that extra-curricular clubs have returned; 
some will be during lunchtime and some 
after school.  There are additional clubs 
still being planned, so keep an eye on the 
updates. Students will be informed 
during their morning briefings when the new clubs are available. Please 
encourage your child to sign up to at least one club if they can, it is an 
excellent way to meet new friends and get involved in school life. If they 
are attending an afterschool club, please ensure your child has a safe 
way home, as busses cannot pick up from after school clubs.  

 

 



  

   

  
  

 
 

  
Reminders – See previous bulletins for full details 

 

Our School iPad Scheme- Sign up closes this evening at midnight 
 
For those students who do not have a personal device we recommend 
buying into our school scheme.  
 
See our website for full details. School iPad Scheme | Ivanhoe School 
 
This is for all year groups.  
 
Click here to sign up: https://www.albion.co.uk/ivanhoe/   
 
If you have any further questions please email Mrs Konig, Assistant 
Headteacher m.konig@ivanhoe.co.uk 
 

 
 
 
 

https://www.ivanhoe.co.uk/news/school-ipad-scheme
https://www.albion.co.uk/ivanhoe/
mailto:m.konig@ivanhoe.co.uk


  

   

 
 
 
 
 

Lunch Money                                                                                                    
 
We cannot accept any cash payments for lunches.  
 
All monies must be loaded onto your child’s Wisepay account.  
 
We also cannot allow student arrears. If you don’t already have your Wisepay 
account please see our web guide for further details: Wisepay | Ivanhoe School  
 

 
 
 

 

Reminder - Art & Design Contribution 2024/2025 
 
Have you paid your art and design contribution? 
 
Remember that this covers this yearly cost includes amongst 
other materials the ingredients for cooking, which our parents 
find very convenient.  
 
If you haven’t already paid your child’s design contribution (as 
detailed in last week’s bulletin) please log onto wispay and do so 
as soon as possible 
 
 

The cost is: 

• £17 for KS3 paid each year to cover the cost of products made in Food Technology, Resistant 
Materials, Product Design, Textiles, Graphics, Art and Ceramics 

 
Key Stage 4 for students taking a design option (not food): 

• £17 for Year 10 (or £37 one off payment for KS4) 

• £20 for Year 11  
 

Payments should be made on WisePay, where it can be found under the ‘Trips and Visits’ tab. Only if 
absolutely necessary, we can accept cheques made payable to Ivanhoe School with your child’s name and 
form on the reverse or cash in an envelope clearly marked Design Contribution and your child’s name and 
form. 
 
If your child currently receives pupil premium funding, their products can be paid for by the school. Please 
tick the box on the form linked below if this applies to you.  
 
For our records, please complete the Key Stage 3 Art, Design & Technology Contribution 2023/2024 form, 
which will only take 1 minutes to do. Please follow the link below:  
 
 

KS3 – https://forms.office.com/e/b6P7bijjyw  
Ks4 – https://forms.office.com/r/QjVvW2xRRk 
Ks4 (Year 11 ONLY – for those who only paid £17 last year) – https://forms.office.com/e/34LT2nbJHX   
 

 
 
 

https://www.ivanhoe.co.uk/i-t-guides/wisepay
https://forms.office.com/e/b6P7bijjyw
https://forms.office.com/r/QjVvW2xRRk
https://forms.office.com/e/34LT2nbJHX


  

   

 
 
 
 
PSHRE and Wider Personal Development 
 
Please find below information about next week’s topics for PSHRE.  If you have any queries regarding these, 
please contact our subject leader Claire Gee on c.gee@ivanhoe.co.uk.  The curriculum resources for these all 
lessons are available for parents on request. 
 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ivanhoe Way Focus 
 
Throughout the year in form time, we look at practical ways that the ‘Ivanhoe Way’ can be applied to help 
students achieve and be happy learners. Next week we will be focussing on: 
 

 
 
 

 
What’s Coming Up 
 

Open Evening – for 2025 Thursday 26th September 5-7pm 

Year 7 Settling in Evening (more details to follow) Wednesday 9th October 

Break up for Half Term Friday 18th October 

Year 7 Halloween Disco (More details to follow) Friday 1st November 

School closes at 2.00pm (staff training) Thursday 14th November 

Children in Need (more details to follow) Friday 15th November 

Leicestershire Toy on the Table (More details to 
follow) 

Nov/December 

 
That’s all for this week.  Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Mrs Allford – Headteacher 
 
 
 

  

 
PSHRE Topics   23/09/24-04/10/24 

PSHRE Topic RE Topic 

Year 7 What is Racism Traditions, Beliefs and Facts 

Year 8 Managing Mental Health Five Pillars of Islam 

Year 9 County Lines Judaism and Abraham 

Year 10 Personal Safety in Wider 
World 

Judaism and Abraham 

Year 11 What is Privilege? Judaism and Abraham 

Be present and get involved 

mailto:c.gee@ivanhoe.co.uk


  

   

 

 

 

Please share details of our Open Evening with any Year 6 

families you know.  
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